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June 1, 2017

Dear Friends and Colleagues:

Our team is pleased to announce that Poplar Healthcare, a leading physician-
owned anatomic and molecular pathology group practice headquartered in Memphis,
TN, has completed the acquisition of substantially all of Bostwick Laboratories.

Poplar Healthcare intends to build upon Bostwick Laboratories’ pathology
services. We believe this change will reinvigorate us with new resources to ensure
future success. Through this transaction, Bostwick Laboratories will gain access to
additional health plans. As an in-network laboratory service provider with most major
insurance carriers and health plans, Poplar Healthcare will assist us greatly in providing
service to more patients. Bostwick clients will receive access to an expanded menu of
tests and services via Poplar Healthcare’s extensive menu of molecular testing services
which will be available through Bostwick Laboratories.

Thank you again for your support of Bostwick Laboratories. You should expect
business as usual during this transition, and we will do our utmost to ensure delivery of
the premium service and rapid turn-around time for which we are known. If you have
any questions or concerns, please contact us at 1-877-865-3262.

With best personal regards,
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David G. Bostwick MD, MBA
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